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Hello. I am a bankruptcy practitioner in Massachusetts. I support
the comments of Henry Hildebrand, a Chapter 13 Trustee, regarding the
proposed changes. Anything that can make the process simpler and
less time consuming is a positive change. Lawyers should not be
required to do work that is nothing more than collecting statistical
information; they should be representing their clients.

Thank you.

David Baker



